
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
Notice of a public hearing is hereby given for March 8, 2022 at 6:00 PM at the Richlands Town 
Hall, 302 South Wilmington Street Richlands, North Carolina, by the Richlands Board of 
Aldermen.  The purpose of the hearing is to receive public input regarding a special use permit 
request by Ms. Breanna Campbell to relocate her existing appointment only tattoo parlor from 
203 West Hargett Street to 402 West Hargett Street in Richlands. The property in question is 
referenced as Onslow County Tax Parcel #201-8 and is located in the C-2 Commercial District. 
 
The general public and other interested parties or individuals hereby are further notified to be 
present at said hearing and show cause, if they have any, why the permit should not be granted.   
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